News Release

Provincial Health Order — Update for SCRD Facilities

Sechelt, BC — March 10, 2022 — On March 10, the BC Provincial Health Officer issued new health
orders on face coverings in public indoor settings effective March 11 at 12:01 a.m., due to lowered
hospitalization and transmission rates.

Changing
Masks are no longer required in all indoor SCRD facilities.

Not Changing
Proof of vaccination will continue to be required in any SCRD recreation facility until April 8 at 12:01
a.m.

BC Transit
Masks are encouraged on public transit but not required.

A full rundown of the most recent public health order changes can be found here on the BC Provincial
Government’s website.

The SCRD appreciates the continued support and understanding from the community as staff work to
implement health orders that have been set out by the Provincial Government. Any further changes will
be communicated to the community once known.
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